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Monday - Friday 

8.45am - 2.45pm

Recess: 10.55am - 11.15am
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Farmyard on wheels
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Circus Extravaganza
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Dear parents and care givers, 

Book Week
During Week 6, our students had the opportunity to participate in Book Week. All classes
were involved in completing a book-related activity and participated in our annual “Stop,
Drop and Read” activity. Book Week is an important time to inspire our students to develop
a love of reading, a vital lifelong skill. 

Sausage Sizzle
On Friday, our Year 6 students hosted a sausage sizzle for our school. It was a great success,
selling over 200 orders, with over a quarter of those being Halal. This sausage sizzle was
organised by the Year 6 students who were supported by some amazing parent volunteers.
These fundraisers help our Year 6 students to raise money for their Year 6 Graduation at the
end of the year. Another sausage sizzle is happening at the faction carnival in Week 9, and
we hope this one will be just as successful.

Father’s Day Stall
Our P&C have done a fabulous job organising and running yet another Father’s Day stall.
Our students were very spoilt for choice, and I think there will be some happy gifting this
weekend! Thank you to everyone who supported the organisation of the stall and to those
who helped their child buy something at the stall.

Year 6 Sports Carnival Sausage Sizzle Fundraiser
The Year 6 students are hosting a sausage sizzle fundraiser to raise money for their
graduation. On our sports carnival day, on the 15th of September, if you have some time
between 11:30 and 1:25pm, we would really appreciate your support!   
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2024 Enrolment Applications
ADPS is now accepting enrolment applications for 2024. Enrolment application forms can be collected from the front office or downloaded
from our school website. If you know someone who is currently living in our school’s intake area, please let them know about the option to
enrol at our school. If you have any further questions about the enrolment processes, please do not hesitate to contact us on 9234 6300 or
ashburtondrive.ps@education.wa.edu.au

Positive Behaviour Support Focus Term 3 Week 7 & 8 is “Be a good sport”. 
Week seven and eight of Term 3 the focus of our PBS lessons (Positive Behaviour Support) is to “Be a good sport" and was taken from our
focus area Do Your Best by Djiti Djiti. Please support us by discussing this with your children and encouraging them to 'Be a good sport' both
at home and school. 

Avenues for Information
Please stay up to date with the latest information by ensuring you are connected to Connect. Both the Primary School and P&C
are on Facebook, please find us there for updates and notices. The school website can be found at
https://www.ashburtondriveps.wa.edu.au/
 
Kind Regards
Heather Fallo
 Principal 

Uniform Shop

Lost and Found
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Room 11 - Year 2

Classroom Item - Room 11

Room 11 has recently been learning all about capacity! Once we knew that capacity is how much a

container can hold, we had a lot of fun exploring the capacity of containers using different materials.

During this we have gained some valuable information. We discovered that if we use an object like small

counters to measure the capacity of a container, it will be too tricky and take a long time to count all the

counters; however, if we use larger objects, it is easier and quicker to solve. It has been interesting to

compare the capacity of containers, especially when the container that looks smaller had the bigger

capacity! A highlight of our learning was when we got to go outside into the sandpit and measure the

capacity of containers using sand. We have also been able to use the strategies we have developed for

solving addition and subtraction problems this term to help us solve word problems about capacity. 

Numeracy



Book Week
Room 11 was very eager to celebrate and complete activities for the 2023 Book Week recently. During Book

Week we got to stop, drop and read at various times every day of the week. Many students also had a lot

of fun searching for Wally in the Library. Wally was hiding in a secret spot reading a book each day and

students recorded what book was being read! Another activity we enjoyed was reading the book ‘Bev and

Kev’ by Katrina Germein and then completing a book review. This book is a wonderful story about learning

to love yourself and the value of a true friend, it was rated highly by our class. 

Design and Technologies
In Design and Technologies this term we are focusing on forces and how they create movement in objects.

Part of this has been learning about the concepts of push and pull, the components that an object has, and

the movements they create. We recently got to have a go at designing and building using different objects

with components such as axels, gears, wheels, and balls. All class members had a great time in their groups

exploring creatively, and it was wonderful to see everyone working collaboratively to build some wonderful

items! We are looking forward to designing and making our own items throughout the remainder of the

term.  



Health 
In Health this term, we are focusing on being healthy. We have explored what healthy means and what we

can do to be healthy. We discovered that being healthy includes being hydrated, good hygiene, exercise,

good sleep habits and the food we eat. We found out that food can be sorted into different food groups,

and this has excited many students who explore what food groups they have in their lunchboxes each day.

As one of the food groups is vegetables, we are attempting to grow our own vegetables in Room 11! So far,

they are going well, but we need to make sure that we keep our vegetable plants healthy too with good

soil, water and sunshine. We are hoping to successfully grow some lettuce, cucumbers and tomatoes! 



Talk for Writing 
In Talk for Writing this term, we began with a narrative writing unit focused on a warning tale through the

model text of The Fisherman and His Wife. At the start of the term, students came into the classroom to

find strange ocean items at the back of the classroom. It was exciting to talk about all the stories we know

with an ocean setting! Settings were a focal point in our writing, and we needed to explore how to bring a

setting to life. We had fun adventuring outdoors to discover what we could see, smell, hear and feel and

we used these discoveries, with our powerful adjectives, to create an exciting setting description. It was

fabulous to see so many exciting settings in students’ own innovated writing. We are now learning how to

write an information report with a model text that focuses on Foxes. Our classroom is now decorated with

some spectacular fox drawings, and we are excited to be able to find facts about our favourite animals

later this term. 



Green Block

Merit Certificate Winners - Week 6 - Term 3

Strickland Block

Draffen Block

Aman Andre Lukas Annaliz

Abizard Liam Aafke Harper

Jaeden Evelyn Angus Claire

Maddison Wesley Imogen Bryelle

Shanice Pierce Bryce

Hunter Mirha Shayden Azayahh

Jonah

Julie-Anne Nate Cerys

Connor Gabriella Yi Xuan Husni

Levi

Medallion



Community News

 Next P&C Meeting
Our next P and C general meeting is on Monday 4th September at 6.00pm in the school staff room: we hope to see you
there.
 
The P & C would like to thank everyone who helped out the Father’s Day stalls; many hands make light work: Thank You
 
Wishing all the Dad's a very happy Father’s Day, we hope you get spoilt.
Here are some dad jokes for everyone:

·         I would tell you my pizza joke but it’s just too cheesy. 
 
·         Did you hear the butter rumour? Well, I'm not going to spread it.
 
·         Why did the man buy so much yogurt? To get cultured.

·         Where do trees to go learn? Elementree school
 
·         Why do bees have sticky hair? Because they use a honeycomb
 
·         Why is Peter Pan always flying? He neverlands

Please remember to follow us on Facebook.
   
Yvonne
P&C Secretary

P&C News

Community News

Next P&C Meeting

Date: Monday 4th September
Where: Staffroom

Time: 6.00pm


